From: CRL Application
Subject: FW: CRL DMC - DMC minute 6 and confirmation of FINZ position

From: Oliver Wilson [mailto:oliver@inshore.co.nz]
Sent: Tuesday, 20 November 2018 11:09 PM

To:
Cc: ; CRL Application

Subject: RE: CRL DMC - DMC minute 6 and confirmation of FINZ position

Good evening-

Sincere apologies for the delay in responding to this matter.

| can confirm that FINZ’s position is as documented in CRL’s 5th memorandum of counsel.

| can confirm that as per paragraph 21 of CRL’s 5th memorandum of counsel FINZ maintains its desire for the
establishment of a seafood liaison group. With regards to the potential effects of the proposal on commercial
fishing activity FINZ no longer wishes to pursue these concerns.

Kind regards,

Oliver

Oliver Wilson
Programmes Manager
Fisheries Inshore New Zealand Ltd

FISHERIES

This email is intended solely for the use of the addressee and may contain information that is confidential or subject to legal
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